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Inside this issue: 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
 
 
Hello Guild Members, 
 

We are only a few short weeks away from our show. 
I hope you are all as excited as I am and have been 
spreading the word. 
 
We have run into a small glitch in the set up times. 
Due to some activities at the church, our time for set 
up will need to be adjusted. I am asking volunteers to 
be flexible with their availability. Kathy will have more details at our 
meeting. 
 
Also, we are looking for the original copy of our very first bylaws. That 
was a long time ago, so what I’m really asking is will the real hoarder 
please stand up. Talk to Sharon Kirkwood if you can assist. 
 

See you all soon. 
 

~Janelle 
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Meeting begins at 6:30 pm 
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GUILD REMINDERS/UPDATES 

Wednesday Quilt Classes 
Bayview Orthodox Presbyterian Church 

505 East Naples St,  
Chula Vista, 91911 

 
Every Wednesday starting 

9:00 am -12 noon 
Classes offer a variety of quilting methods led by 
multiple instructors.  Enrollment is open, come 

when you can, by donation only.  
Contact: Shirley McGuire  smcguire6@cox.net 

REFRESHMENTS 
 

 
Elisa Carlucci 

Janice Lambert 
Gloria Sawyers 

Newsletter Submissions 
 
Please submit all newsletter articles to: 
 
chulavistaquiltersguild@gmail.com  
 
Deadline is the 25th of the current month 
for publication the following month. 
 
Thank you. 
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WEDNESDAY QUILT CLASSES 
 

Bayview Orthodox Presbyterian Church 
505 East Naples St,  
Chula Vista, 91911 

 
Every Wednesday starting  

9 -12 noon 
 

Open enrollment: DONATION WELCOME 
Come share what you’re working on and learn new 

patterns and techniques! 
 

Contact: Shirley McGuire   

GUILD NEWS 

A Note from Newsletter Editor 
 
I wanted to let everyone know that I would love to 
hear any tidbits, stories, quotes, quips, etc. that 
you would be willing to share. Sometimes I just 
don’t have enough content for the newsletter. 
 
This is your newsletter and I would love to hear 
your ideas. Please submit them to the guild’s email 
address. 
 
Thank you. 

 
SWAP TABLE 

 
Beginning January 2025 we will have a swap 
table. Bring any quilting, sewing, crafting items 
you no longer need or want and maybe find 
something that could be used in your next 
project. 

 

Any questions, contact Carolyn Dexter at  
619-349-2861. 

 
Quilt Show Boutique 

 

I hope you are all busy making items for the 2025 
CVQG Quilt Show Boutique. We encourage all of 
our members to make handcrafted items for the 
Boutique, which many visitors say is one of the 
highlights of our show.  
 
Be sure to double tag  your items with your CVQG 
Boutique Number and the price of the item. 
Message me if you can’t remember your number 
or you are new to the guild and wish to 
participate. 
 
 Please plan to bring your boutique items to 
Classroom 6 on show setup day, Thursday, May 1 
at 10 a.m. 
 
When your item sells, 
15% of proceeds of that 
sale, go to the Guild and 
a check for 85% will be 
mailed to you about a 
week later. 
 
Karyn Slade 
619-425-5639 
krsquilts@yahoo.com 
 

 
Boutique # ________ 
 
Price $____________ 
 
 
Boutique # ________ 
 
Price $____________ 
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GUILD NEWS 

 

 

 
West of Baltimore 

Opportunity Quilt Tickets 
 

We have tickets available to sell for the Opportunity Quilt 
- West of Baltimore. We request every member sell a 
minimum of $20. 
 
We visit other guilds at their monthly meeting to sell 
tickets. A signup sheet will be available at the February 
meeting.  
 
Thank you to all who have taken the quilt to other 
meetings and sold tickets. 
 
Tickets are available at our guild meetings through April 
or contact Susan Allers at 619-495-0777. 
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GUILD NEWS 

P R O G R A M  

RERUNS-QUILTS INSPIRED BY THE PAST 
By 

Lori DeJarnatt 
 

I have recreated many quilts, thankfully using modern technology 
and full lighting! 
 
The little quirks that I finds in antique quilts is so charming. I 
couldn’t possibly bring home every antique I fall in love with, so I 
am compelled to recreate my own. 
 
Being inspired by the quilters who have stitched before me, I know 
I will never run out of ideas. Reproducing these gems is the next 
best thing to owning the originals. 

Opportunity Quilt Baskets 
 
Just a reminder that the March Guild meeting is the time to commit to creating and donating to  an 
opportunity basket for the quilt show. We will also accept cash donations for a basket to be created 
in your name. 
 
There was minimal interest at the February meeting so we ‘re hoping you’ve taken time to ponder 
creating a themed basket that will draw attention.  
 
Thank you in advance for your thoughtfulness to your basket. 
 
Please contact Burma Dunn or Sharon Kirkwood with any questions you might have. 
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QUILT SHOW NEWS 
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QUILT SHOW NEWS 
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QUILT SHOW NEWS 
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QUILT SHOW NEWS 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

April 10-12, 2025 Applecrate Country Open House 
April 10: 4 -7 p.m. 
April 11: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
April 12: 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
St. Luke’s Lutheran Church 
5150 Wilson St. 
La Mesa, CA 91942 

May 2-3, 2025 Chula Vista Quilters Guild Quilt Show 
Hours: May 2: 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
            May 3: 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
Bayview Orthodox Presbyterian Church 
505 E. Naples St. 
Chula Vista, CA 91911 



 

QUILT TALK  MARCH 2025 

Volume 42, Issue 8    MARCH 2025                                         www.chulavistaquiltersguild.com 

QUILT TALK 
Official Publication of the Chula Vista Quilters Guild 

ADVERTISE IN OUR 

NEWSLETTER 

 

AD WILL APPEAR FOR  

11 ISSUES 

 

RATES PER YEAR: 
 

BUSINESS CARD $20 

 

START ADVERTISING 

ANYTIME! 

 
Contact Sylvia Jacintho at 

chulavistaquiltersguild@gmail.com 



 

QUILT TALK  MARCH 2025 

Volume 42, Issue 8    MARCH 2025                                         www.chulavistaquiltersguild.com 

QUILT TALK 
Official Publication of the Chula Vista Quilters Guild 

The Guild meets the 2nd Wednesday 
of each month 

 at: 
Community Congregational 

Church Meeting Room 
276 ‘F’ St. 

Chula Vista, CA 91910 
 

(Enter at the back near the 
intersection of Church and Center 

Streets) 
Social Starts at 6:00 pm 

Meeting begins at 6:30 pm 
Program begins at 7:00 pm 

Chula Vista Quilters Guild 
P.O. Box 1668  
Chula Vista, CA 91912 
 
www.chulavistaquiltersguild.com 
www.instagram.com/chulavistaquilters/ 
info@chulavistaquiltersguild.com 
 
 
Facebook pages: 
“Chula Vista Quilters Guild” for public  
 

“Chula Vista Quilters Group” for 
members 
 

 

UPCOMING BOARD  
MEETING 

 

TBD 
All Members are welcome 

 

REMEMBER TO BRING 
 Name Tag 
 DUES 
 Guest/New Member 
 $ for Block of the Month 
 $ for 50/50 drawing  
 Fat Quarter– Red White & Blue 
 

This does not apply in June as we have our 
annual potluck! 

mailto:info@chulavistaquiltersguild.com

